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June 23, 2015 

Via ECFS and IBFS 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 

Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12
th

 Street, SW 

Washington, D.C. 20554 

Re: WC Docket No. 15-148 and IB File No. ITC-T/C-20150612-00146:   

Application under Section 214 of the Communications Act, as 

Amended, for the Transfer of Control of TeleGuam Holdings LLC  

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

In response to a question received from Jodie May of the Wireline Competition 

Bureau during a telephonic conversation on June 22, 2015, inquiring as to the status of the Public 

Notice regarding the above-referenced application, please be advised that Telekomunikasi 

Indonesia International (USA) Inc. (“Telkom USA”) and its parent companies described in the 

application neither hold ownership interests in, nor have an affiliation with, any local exchange 

carrier or any other telecommunications carrier licensed to operate in or operating in the United 

States.  As noted during the call, the proposed transferee, Telkom USA, has an international 

Section 214 application pending before the International Bureau of the Commission (IB File No. 

ITC-214-20140918-00265).   
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Please let me know if you have any further questions or if we may provide any 

information regarding the same.   

Respectfully submitted,   

 

Edward A. Yorkgitis, Jr. 

Counsel to Telekomunikasi Indonesia 

International (USA) Inc. 

 

 

cc: Adrienne Downs, International Bureau (by e-mail) 

Dennis Johnson, Wireline Competition Bureau (by e-mail) 

David Krech, International Bureau (by e-mail) 

Jodie May, Wireline Competition Bureau (by e-mail) 

 Sumita Mukhoty, International Bureau (by e-mail) 

 


